
 

Panasonic NZ Ltd are recalling certain battery packs supplied with Panasonic CF-H2 Tablet PC sold  

between  May 2012 and October 2014.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Problem  

Due to a manufacturing condition, the battery could overheat. Overheating may cause burn hazards or 

result in fire. 

Details 

Battery pack model number and manufacturing number can be found on the exterior of the battery pack. 

This recall applies to the following Battery pack model number: CF-VZSU53AW only. 

Applicable manufacturing lot numbers: Beginning with B, C1, C2, C3, C4, C5, C6, C7, 

C8, C93, C94, C96, C9C, C9J, C9K. 

What to do 

Customers should check in both battery slots  the model and manufacturing lot number of the battery 

packs to determine if they are included in the recall.. If included, remove and stop using the batteries 

immediately. Make contact with Panasonic for free replacement batteries. 

Contact 

For more information contact Panasonic NZ  Ltd  online at  http://www.panasonic.com/nz/support.html or 

on 0800 726 222 or email customerservice@nz.panasonic.com  

 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Panasonic Battery Panasonic CF-H2Tablet PC 

 

Date issued:  02 December  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

 


